
 
 
 
 
Ref. No.: MCHI/GEN/12-13/066 

23rd August, 2012 

 
To, 

Hon’ble Shri Satyapal Singh (IAS) 
Police Commissioner, 
Office to the Commissioner of Police, 
Crawford Market,  
Greater Mumbai, 
 

Sub.:  Congratulations …... 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Hearty Congratulations!!!  
 
Your appointment as Police Commissioner for Mumbai City has delighted 
me & all MCHI CREDAI members. 
                                                    
I am glad to hear this great news. You truly deserve the success, and with 
such efforts you are sure to earn more achievement.  
 
On behalf of our Hon’ble President Shri Paras Gundecha, Hon’ble Secretary 
Shri Boman Irani and entire Managing Committee of Maharashtra Chamber 
of Housing Industry, I take this opportunity to wish you a Hearty 
Congratulations on your achievements. 
 
I look forward to your earliest appointment in your new chamber. 
 
Thanking you 
 
With respectful regards,  
For MCHI-CREDAI  
   
 
   

Avadhoot Rane 
General Manager (Liaison) 
Mobile No.: 9821778884 
 


